
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th September 2017 

We are delighted to take this opportunity to invite a representative of your group/organisation to 

attend our “Coffee & Connect” event on Tuesday 10th of October. This joint event is presented by the 

tenants of the various organisations and projects housed at The Junction, Dungannon and marks 

Mental Health Week 2017, which this year focuses on “Mental Health in the Workplace”. 

A lot of work undertaken by the tenants within The Junction centres on Mental Health Support and 

we feel that it is important that the Mid-Ulster community sector come together to share experiences 

and opportunities with each other to encourage partnership work, signposting and referrals etc. 

At the event, there will be an opportunity for groups and organisations to share materials and network 

with other groups and organisations and for those groups not working in the field of Mental Health 

Support to get an understanding of the services available out there for their clients/participants and 

employees. 

If you could RSVP below: 

 

Name of organisation            

Name of representatives attending          

Contact number or email address          

Dietary requirements            

Do you offer Mental Health Support or do you want to learn about the services available? (Please 

detail) 

            

            

            

             

Please return information to roisin@stepni.org or telephone 028 87750211 by 6th October 

 
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